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AUG 3 1982

License fio. 04-21032-01

Plant Inspection Company
22903 Atherton Street
llayward, California 94541

Attention: Mr. J. ficCormick
General Manager

Gentlemen:

Subject: f1RC Enforcement Conference

This letter refers to the Enforcement Conference held with you and
Mr. C. Ticcomick at the Plant Inspection Company, Hayward, California
on July 27, 1982. The conference related to the TIRC license listed
above. Subjects discussed during that neeting are described in the
inspection report which is enclosed for your information.

| ?!o response to this letter is required. If you have any questions concerning
this report, please contact Mr. R. D. Thomas on (415) 943-3700.'

I Sincerely,

originst signc3 Ey
R. H. Engelten

|

| R. H. Engelken
Regional Administrator
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August 3, 1982
. .

License flo. 04-21032-01

Plant Inspection Company
22903 Atherton Street
Hayward, California 94541

Attention: Mr. J. McCormick
General Manager

Gentlemen:

Subject: NRC Enforcement Conference

This letter refers to the Enforcement Conference held with you and
Mr. C. McCormick at the Plant Inspection Company, Hayward, California
on July 27, 1982. The conference related to the NRC license listed
above.; Subjects discussed during that meeting are describeo in the
inspection report which is enclosed for your information.

fio response to this letter is required. If you have any questions concerning
this report, please contact Mr. R. D. Thomas on (415) 943-3700.

Sincerely,
.

R. H. Engelken
Regional Administrator

s

' .M, , ~ s ' , , . . .
~4 4 *A 4 =_ mew-+-**e * e er *w - * /h -

#


